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j Mr. Douglas E. Olesen, Director ;
- Pacific Northwest Laboratory
.

] P. O. Box 999
: Richland, Washington 99352
: 1

Dear Mr. Olesen: I
*

1

! Pursuant to the conversation between Mr. Desrosiers, Mr. Ramos and |

J myself on September 4, 1980, regarding Mr. Desrosiers attendance
'

at the IAEA International Conference on Current Nuclear Power Plant
i Safety Issues, Stockholm, Sweden, October 20 - 24, 1980, we have no |

I

t objection to his participation. .However, he is not to represent the
U. S. NRC in any capacity. Further as agreed, the NRC.would fund'

his salary during the trip, providing a trip report covering the:
conference discussions on emergency preparedness, Mr. Desrosiers i

presentation, and any other pertinent information on Foreign Emer-
;

~ gency Preparedness issues are provided.

Please call Mr. Steve Ramos (301/492-8119) for any questions. ;

Sincerely,

s
'

, ms
Brian K. Grimes, Program Director
Emergency Preparedness Progrant Office

cc: A. E. Desrosiers
S. L. Ramos, EPDB
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